
Newberry Police Department 

Public Notice 

 

The Newberry Police Department is scheduled for an on-site assessment between February 26 

and March 2, 2018, as part of a program to maintain state accreditation by verifying that it 

meets professional standards.  

Administered by the South Carolina Law Enforcement Accreditation, Inc., the accreditation 

program requires agencies to comply with state-of-the art standards in four basic areas: policy 

and procedures, administration, operations, and support services.  

As part of the on-site assessment, agency employees and members of the community are 

invited to give comments and/or suggestions to:  

Chief Roy McClurkin or Lt. Michael P. Kennedy 

Newberry Police Department 
1507 Nance Street 

Newberry, SC 29108 
Telephone: 803-321-1010 

There will be an open forum at the Newberry Police Department on Wednesday, February 7, 

2018, from 5:00 PM to 6:00 PM for the public to learn more about accreditation and to ask 

questions etc.  

Anyone wishing to submit written comments about the Newberry Police Department’s ability 

to comply with the standards for accreditation may send them to:  

South Carolina Law Enforcement Accreditation, Inc.  
Attention: Cherie L. Avery 
PO Box 21428 
Columbia, SC 29221-1428 


